




























Legal Notice mailed September 23, 1988.

The Mayor opened the public hearing regarding Appeal Application No. 88-4
and CUP 87-16 at 7:48 p.m.

The Clerk of the Council presented the Mayor with a written communication
from the proponents requesting that the hearing be continued.

MOTION: Continue consideration of Appeal Application 88-4 and CUP 87-16
to November 21, lC88.

MOTION: Hart

VOTE: AYES:
NOES:

ABSENT:

SECOND: McGuigan

Acosta, Griset, Hart, May, McGuigan, Pulido, Young
None

None FILE 625.15

COMMENTS

90.A. PUBLIC COMMENTS

Pete Maddox, 805 E. Fairway, Orange, apologized to Council for his
comments made at the previous Council meeting with respect to the City's
policy concerning retention of property found by staff in City parks. He
also expressed continued concern with respect to t~e homeless, and a

willingness to work with the City in any project to improve the situation
of the homeless.

90.C. CITY COUNCIL COMMENTS

Vice Mayor McGuigan reminded the audience present that there would be no
Council meeting on October 17, 1988.

ADJOURNMENT - 7:56 P.M.

danice C. Guy
Clerk of the Council
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